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November 18, 1954 

Mr. Samuel H. YOUDI 
Securltie. Commlaaloner 
Office of the Secretary of State 
State of nUnoi. 
188 Weet Randolph Street 
Chicallo I, nUnoia 

Dear Mr. YOUDS: 

.. 

• 

Thank you tor your letter of November 12. 
acknowledsinll the e",cellent cooperation e.:tended to your 
office by Mr. Hart, ot our Chic_lIo Resional Office, in 
traininll one of your in.pectore. Weare Slad to know that 
Mr. Hart and hi •• taU have wUlinSly counaeled and 
advtaed with membere of your office. 

I alao appreciate your offer to help Coor­
d;nate the broker-dealer tn.pection prollram. Thia 
relationahlp, I am aure, will be mutually beneficial. 
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Sincerely your., 

Ralph H. Oemmler 
Chairman 
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